
Miller-Payton Family 

Executive Board 

 

May 15, 2016 

 

Greetings Family! 

I hope this letter finds everyone doing well.  The October 1, 2015 family reunion dues are now 
due.  We are collecting the dues for 2015 and they are $15.00 per person per year.  All adult 
family members are required to pay dues.  The dues should be sent to Kimdra Payton, the 
Financial Secretary.  Please send dues to the following address: 

Kimdra Payton 
P.O. Box 13431 
Flint, MI 48501 
 
Dues should be paid by June 30, 2016 to assist with annual family expenses, such as genealogy 
research, correspondence, and the family website.  The cost for the website is $120.00 
annually. 

The next reunion will be held in Philadelphia, PA.  Please check the website for current 
information and the registration packet. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation, 

Rudolph Payton Sr. 
989-992-0896 
 


